
We object go the proposed modifications at the reserve.
Its a lovely open area and the way it works now seems good.
Anything that brings more traffic and parking difficulties to Church Point really should be 
avoided

Mike and Julie de Berg
144 McCarrs Ck Rd.

Sent from my Galaxy

Sent: 3/03/2021 8:01:15 AM
Subject: Mod2021/0005


